
Trios Vaccination 1A & 1B  AB/MEH 12/8/2021(WedPM & WedAM)  
 
A popular Little Rock restaurant is requiring customers to show proof of 
vaccination. Trios, which is located on Cantrell Road, made the announcement 
Monday. In addition to requiring people to show vaccination cards to dine indoors, 
customers will also be required to wear masks. Capi Peck, who serves on the Little 
Rock Board of Directors and is co-owner of Trios, says the recent uptick of 
COVID-19 cases, and advice from another city director prompted her to implement 
the requirement.  
 
News11    0:28   “...enough for me.” 
 
Peck says regular customers have told her they’re happy about the requirement. 
However, she says there has also been a lot of negative feedback. 
 
News12    0:21   “...boost our business.” 
 
Customers can show proof of a negative COVID-19 test as an alternative to a 
vaccination card. Peck says she hopes the negative feedback will diminish and 
other restaurants will enforce the same requirement.  


